From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Monday, February 1, 2016 8:57 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: State Climatologist Update - Thunderstorms, Wintry Mix possible
Thanks

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 1, 2016, at 12:03 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

From Dr. Hope Mizzell, State Climatologist:

THIS WEDNESDAY — Severe Thunderstorms possible:

A cold front will push into region early Wednesday, spreading rainfall and scattered thunderstorms with
an isolated chance for severe thunderstorms. Temperatures will be well above normal through
Wednesday but will turn cooler into the weekend. First map below shows rainfall amounts.

NEXT WEEK — Wintry Mix possible in Upstate:

Following this week’s cold front and another rainfall system on Sunday-Tuesday, we can expect lower-
than-normal temperatures next week, Mon. Feb 8th — Fri. the 12th, with a wintry mix will be possible in
the Upstate. Second map below shows accumulation amounts.

***Expect the next update on Thursday.
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